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Arlene Tavani

From: Stephanie Locke
Sent: Monday, May 18, 2020 9:16 AM
To: Arlene Tavani
Subject: Fwd: Water allocation for outdoor seating

4 yr: -1

 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: walter georis <walterngeoris@gmail.com> 
Date: May 17, 2020 at 9:35:59 PM PDT 
To: Stephanie Locke <locke@mpwmd.net> 
Cc: Kenneth Spilfogel <kspilfogel@gmail.com> 
Subject: Water allocation for outdoor seating 

Stephanie 
 
I’m writing you regarding the need to allocate additional outdoor seating to compensate for what seems 
to be new strict 
Indoor seating policy. We at Casanova restaurant will need additional sidewalk seating in order to 
survive our current economic situation. We need this asap so we can offer dining while the weather is 
good.  Please consider this request At your next meeting.  
 
Walter Georis 
Casanova Carmel  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


